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From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2006 8:38 PM
Subject: ANOTHER ONE
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Hi John,  

        We had a great time with you guys again on Friday.  Thanks for a great show.   

        Now as far as another show goes, I am looking to host one in February 2007.  We are looking for a Saturday 
night but not February 17th.  This would be held in the same place but this time the Knights of Columbus would 
host it.  I am a member there and at last Friday's show 3 other members were in the audience.  Anyway they want 
to do it and we are submitting a proposal tonight at the meeting.  If you have an open date and can let me know 
that would make my presentation more powerful. 

Thanks,  
RRR  

 


